
From: Donald G. Dombek [mailto:ddombek@uark.edu]  

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 2:17 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Cc: Donald G. Dombek 

Subject: Proposed Change In Regulations for the Buffalo National River Watershed.. 

Dear ADEQ: 

I whole-heartedly support the proposed changes to regulations that would not allow 

any new CAFO’s in the BNR watershed.  I deeply regret that the current one was 

allowed. 

We have a unique and extraordinary resource in the BNR.  The tourist dollars that 

it brings into Arkansas are a boon for the small communities in the area.  It will be 

unexcusable if an unusual rainfall event or human error causes us to degrade the 

natural resources in any part of the area even temporarily.  I’ve read that meat 

companies are targeting Arkansas as an expansion area for CAFOs and weak 

environmental regulations is one of the reasons. 

Please reverse course and do everything you can to protect this jewel!  It would be 

a shame if a state government agency caused us to lose something so unique and 

precious. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Don Dombek 

3355 S Cato Springs Road 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 

479-442-6950 

 


